
 

 

Annual Report for Fiscal Year 2010-2011 - FIRE MARSHAL 
 
During the 2010-2011 Fiscal Year a total of 112 incidents were investigated, ranging 
from fires, spills/leaks, complaints and follow-up inspections. They have been 
categorized as follows: 
 
 Alarm System Malfunctions       19 
 Blasting Permits          6 
 Boiler & C.O. Incidents         7 
 Brush Fires          3 
 Follow-up Inspections         7 
 Hazardous Materials         5 
 Other Type Fires          8 
 Public Service         26 
 Structure Fires          7 
 Underground Fuel Oil Tank Removals       1 
 Vehicle Fires          3 
 Yearly Inspections        

 20 
                                    
Blasting Permit Fees accounted for $360.00 in Revenue,  there were no fines levied for 
False Alarms. 
 
Each month this office submits the Management Activity Report for the Fire Department, 
which is sent to the Bureau of State Fire Marshal for the National Fire Incident Reporting 
System (NFIRS). 
 
Training is required to maintain certification, which is provided by the Bureau of State 
Fire Marshal In-Service Programs.    
 
Tent events require a permit for each event and a fee of $30.00. The Fire Marshal 
inspects all tents prior to the event and determines the extent of fire protection needed.  
 
The Deputy Fire Marshal is David Heiney, Jr. He available to assist the Fire Marshal.  
 
The Fire Marshal may be reached by calling 526-6020, regarding any Fire or Life Safety 
issues. 
 
If you have an emergency remember, to call 911. 
 
Keith C. Nolin 
Fire Marshal 


